
MIDDLETON ON THE WOLDS  
NOVEMBER 2018 FLYER 

Welcome to the Middleton Flyer.  The aim of this publication is to keep you up to date 
with what is happening in the village while the village Newsletter is on a break.   
 
The Newsletter will be published as normal next month but please send your articles, 
adverts etc to middletonflyer@yahoo.com or contact Mike Kelly on 0771 3620912. 

 
SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

 

Mondays:  Coffee Morning    10.00am    Reading Rooms 
   Pilates    6.00-7.00pm  Village Hall 
Tuesdays:  Table Tennis   6.00-7.30pm  Village Hall 
Wednesdays: Line Dancing    7.30-9.00pm   Village Hall 
Thursdays:  Middleton Movers   2.00-3.30pm  Village Hall 
   Pilates     7.00-8.00pm   Village Hall 
 

November 
4th Litter Picking    10.00am  24B Station Road 
5th Village Lunch    12.15pm  Robin Hood Inn 
5th Parish Council    7.00pm  Reading Rooms 
13th Book Club     2.00pm  81 Greenfield Road 
13th Village Hall Committee  7.30pm  Reading Rooms 
15th Countrywomen’s Association 7.30pm  Reading Rooms 
17th Charity Coffee Morning  10.00am  Reading Rooms 
20th Delicious Festive Foods  7.30pm  Village Hall 
27th Public Meeting re Future of   7.30pm  Reading Rooms 
 The Reading Rooms 
 
December 
3rd Village Christmas Lunch  12.15pm  Robin Hood Inn 
3rd Parish Council    7.00pm  Reading Rooms 
8th Christmas Fair    2.00pm  Village Hall 
9th The Santa Run       From The Paddocks 
10th Country Women’s Ass Dinner 6.30pm  Robin Hood Inn 
11th Book Club     2.00pm  4 The Paddocks 
11th Village Hall Committee  7.30pm  Reading Rooms 
16th Litter Picking    10.00am  24B Station Road 

FUTURE OF THE READING ROOMS 
 

Over recent years the Reading Rooms has become increasingly costly to run and work still needs to be 
done on the building.  It is running at a loss.  The number of village special interest groups using the main 
room has decreased and it is now used only 8 or 9 times a month for 1 1/2 hours a time plus occasional use 
for voting or private hire.  Any of these meetings could be accommodated in the Village Hall.   
The Village Hall Committee would like to put the Reading Rooms up for sale with the proceeds going 
towards the maintenance and improvements of the Village Hall. 
 
There will be a meeting open to all adults in the village on Tuesday 27th November at 7.30pm in the 
Reading Rooms to discuss this proposal. 



CHRISTMAS FAIR 
in 

The Village Hall 

Saturday 8th December  
2.00 - 4.30pm 

 

Contact Lyn to book a table (from £4)  
 

lyndennis456@gmail.com or 219500 

THE SCOUT POST BOX 
 

for your local Christmas post  
 

will be in 
 

The Robin Hood Inn 
from 3rd December 

 

For any further information please contact 
Sue Howden on 217279 

MIDDLETON ON THE WOLDS C OF E SCHOOL 
 

All are very welcome to attend any of the following events: 
 
At 10.50am on Tuesday 11th November we will be holding our Remembrance Service in the school 
playground.  Reverend Canon Kate Goulder will be attending the service.  There will be a minute’s 
silence to commemorate Remembrance Day.   
 
On Wednesday 28th November at 10:30am our St Andrew’s day service, led by Reverend Canon Kate 
Goulder, will be held at St. Andrew’s Church in Middleton.   
 
Middleton Minis 
 

Our Parent, Carer, Baby and Toddler Group runs from 1.30 to 3.30pm, every Tuesday afternoon (term 
time only) at Middleton on the Wolds Primary School.  Drop in for 20 minutes or the full 2 hours.  Mrs 
Reynolds looks forward to seeing you. 

DELICIOUS FESTIVE FOODS 
 

A Cookery Demonstration  
by 

Sheila Meadley  
 

Tuesday 20th November 7.30pm  
in the Village Hall 

 

Tickets £6, to include a welcome drink, 
available from any of the  
Village Hall Committee 

Barbara, Dave, Jennifer, June, Kath or Lyn 
or Ring Barbara on 217486 

 

RACE NIGHT 
St Andrew’s Church 

Friday 9th November 7.30pm   
 

in the Village Hall 
£5 per person (inc pie & peas) 

Bring your own drinks and glasses 
 

Tickets available from: 
Chris Brent, Betty Lowe, Amanda Fisher, 

Jennifer Keenan, Lesley Kelly, Andrea 
Mitchell. Win Soanes, Margaret Woolston, 

Post Office and Wolds Waves 

CHRISTMAS PRIZE DRAW 
 

to be drawn at  
 

The Christmas Fair 
 

Saturday 8th December 
  

Tickets available from 
Barbara Lavender 217486, 

Wolds Waves, The Post Office 
or any Village Hall Committee Member 

 

Please ask to see the long list of prizes 

TABLE TENNIS  
 

Every Tuesday 6.00pm 
from 6th November  

 

Adults £2 Children £1.50 
 

All ages and abilities are welcome but 
children under 16 should be accompanied by 
an adult.  
 

(There is no table tennis on 20th November)  
 

For further details contact Louise on 217801. 



ST ANDREW’S CHURCH SERVICES 
 

Sunday 4th  1030am Holy Communion, Rev’d Cathryn Conner 
Sunday 11th 10.30am Joint Remembrance Service, Church Wardens  
Friday 16th 10.30am Coffee Break Praise, Rev’d Canon Kate Goulder 
Sunday 18th 10.30am Holy Communion, Rev’d Canon Kate Goulder 
Sunday 25th 10.30am Joint Worship at The Wolds Methodist Church 
Sunday 25th  6.00pm Songs of Praise in the Reading Rooms 
Holy Communion 10.00am every Thursday at Bainton 

THE WOLDS METHODIST CHURCH, BAINTON 
 

Sunday 4th  10.30am Service at The Wolds Methodist Church, Mrs Irene McGowan 
Sunday 11th 10.30am Remembrance Service United, St Andrew’s Church Middleton 
Sunday 18th 10.30am Service at The Wolds Methodist Church, Mr John Stephenson 
Sunday 25th 10.30am Service at The Wolds Methodist Church, Mr Stephen Byass 
Sunday 25th 6.00pm Songs of Praise in the Reading Rooms 

ITEMS FOR THE NEXT NEWSLETTER 
 

Items for the December Newsletter are needed no later than  

 

16th November 2018 
 

preferably by email to middletonflyer@yahoo.com  
 

or contact Mike Kelly 0771 362912  
 

CHARITY COFFEE MORNING 
 

The Reading Rooms 
Saturday 17th November 

10.00am 
 

Proceeds are in aid of  
The Yorkshire Air Ambulance 

 

VILLAGE LUNCH 
 

Monday 5th November 
12.15pm 

 

Please contact Lynn Wooldridge on 217457 
by Friday 2nd if you are a regular but can not 
make it or if you would like to come for the 
first time. 

 

St. Andrew’s Church, Bainton 
 

will be holding its 
 

Christmas Extravaganza 
on 

 

Sunday, 18th November 
from 10am to 3pm.  

 

This will be a great opportunity to buy your 
Christmas gifts and support local producers.  

 

Free admission 
 

For further information: 01377 217321  

MIDDLETON ON THE WOLDS 
NEWSLETTER 

 

Has a vacancy for an editor 
 

The position is on a voluntary basis and will 
involve working with our team to compile 
and edit information to form our popular 
monthly newsletter. 
 

Computer skills are essential 
 

If you are interested in getting involved with 
what is going on in your local area, and have 
time to spare, please contact Mike Kelly on 
0771 362 0912 by 5th November. 



 

DOG FOULING ON THE RECREATION GROUND 
 
Users of the recreation ground have expressed concern about dog fouling, particularly on the 
football pitch. 
 

Apart from the sheer unpleasantness of making a sliding tackle through a mound of dog mess it 
is  potentially hazardous as infection can easily pass through broken skin. 
 

As well as the sportsmen the rec is also used by children the younger of whom are especially 
vulnerable to dog faeces-borne infection. 
 

The great majority of dog walkers do pick up after their dog and resent being associated with 
the inconsiderate few who do not. There really is no excuse for not picking up. 
 

I will be returning to this subject, including the legal position, in future newsletters, and, if you 
have any comments, observations or objections on or to any of the above please do not hesitate 
to contact the author, Mike Kelly, on 0771 362 0912. 
 

It’s our village; let’s keep it a decent place to live. 

PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 
 
 

Our new parish clerk, Sandra Morrison, took up office in September.  She is in the Reading 
Rooms most Mondays from 10.00am to 12.00 and can be contacted on 01262 470496. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Sandra recently applied to the Aviva Community Fund for funding for a path linking the 
existing one on Beverley Road with the public footpath at the top of the hill.  The great news is 
that we have got into the second stage so now it’s time to vote to support our application. 
 
You can view the project (apologies for the typo!) and register to vote by following this link: 
https://community-fund.aviva.co.uk/voting/project/view/4-3128.  After registering enter 4-3128  
in “Search project titles and organisations” to get back to our project. 
 
Each registered voter has 10 votes so everyone can make a real difference to the outcome. 
 
The project will open up a safe, circular country walk that will benefit many villagers and, 
although there is a long way to go, with your help there is no reason why we shouldn’t win the 
final award. 
 
Let’s be proud of Middleton. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

The book exchange in the old telephone box is up and running. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

After many years as editor of the Middleton on the Wolds newsletter Margaret Woolston has 
decided to retire.. 

The members of Parish Council would like to thank Margaret for her dedication and hard work 
in producing the newsletter, which has been enjoyed by many residents of the village. 

We are sure our thanks will be echoed by lots of people in the village and we wish Margaret all 
the best for the future. 


